Ross Higgins

From: Barbara Murphy <info@emra.ie>
Sent: 19 January 2019 09:43

To: RSES

Subject: RSES - Online submission

From: Barbara Murphy <N

Organisation: Oakdale residents

Message Body:
Please consider this option seriously as knocklyon and firhouse would benefit to have such a service. Thank you.

This e-mail was sent from a submission form on Eastern &amp; Midland Regional Assembly (http://emra.ie)



